
From: Vath, Amelia  
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2024 1:30 PM 
To: Derek Brouwer <derek@sevendaysvt.com> 
Subject: RE: solar CAP complaints 

 
Good afternoon, 
I called earlier and left a message but haven’t heard back from you yet. It would be helpful to talk 
through exactly what information you are looking for, as there will likely be a cost associated with this 
request. Give me a call when you have a chance so we can narrow it and try to keep your costs down as 
much as possible. I’m available after 3:00 this afternoon and much of tomorrow. Thanks! 
 
Amelia Vath (she/her) 
Outreach and Communications Coordinator 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Cell:  802-371-9798  
Email:  amelia.vath@vermont.gov 
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